
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

4th April 2025 
 

Dear families,  

As we approach the end of the term, it is lovely to have the sunshine out so that the children  

can get outside and enjoy our extensive school grounds – being outside makes everyone feel  

better! Fresh air and playing outdoors are important for both a child’s mental and physical  

health – we need to get children off screens, phones and games consoles and enjoy the  

outdoors, whenever it is possible.  

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 

 
Class 1 Izaiah F 

Class 2 Saarisaa K 

Class 3 Jayden B 

Class 4 Kyree M 

Class 5 Zehra O 

Class 6 Mariska BC 

Class 7 Siya M 

Class 8 Jemuel K 

Class 9 Elijah J 

Class 10 Jayden RA 

Class 11 Dexsta KCM 

Class 12 Lexi S 

Class 13 Tyler W 

Class 14 Benjamin S 

SCHOOL 

DINNER 

MENU  

NEXT WEEK  

IS WEEK 1 

Dates for Spring Term 2025 
 

Tuesday 8th April – Lower phase Easter concert 
at St Matthew’s Church (Class 5,6,7,8) 10:30am 
  
Tuesday 8th April 2-3pm – Year 6 SATs parent 
workshop 
2pm session 1 - The workshop will include a 
session by Miss Eagle looking at SATs papers and 
SATs week organisation 
2:30pm session 2 – The workshop will include a 
session led by Reflexions (Mental Health Services) 
on how to prepare and support your child with any 
worries or anxieties for SATs and other exams / 
tests  
 

Friday 11th April – break up for Easter at 1:45pm  
 

Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April – school 
closed  
 

School reopens on Monday 28th April at 8:40am  

 
 

 

INSET day 

School 

Closed 

Monday 21st 

July 

I can’t believe 

that we are 

almost at the 

end of term. 

  

Next week we 

will be 

celebrating 

Easter at 

church, and 

we will also be 

celebrating 

our above and 

beyond 

children by 

awarding our 

pupils of the 

term – look 

out for the 

postcards!   

  

Have a lovely 

weekend,  
 

Mrs Hay 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

Chicken pox   

Just a reminder that if your child has 

chicken pox then they cannot return to 

school until all the spots have scabbed 

over – this is usually at least 5 days 

after the spots appear, but it can take 

longer for the spots to scab over.  

Please see the NHS website for more 

information: 

 Chickenpox - NHS 

Lower Phase Easter Concert 

Lower phase children would like you to join them on 

Tuesday 8th April 10:30am (doors open at approx. 

10:25am) at St Matthew’s Church, Willenhall Road, 

Wolverhampton. They will be singing songs, reciting poems 

and sharing the Easter story with you all.  
 

Lower phase classes are: 

Class 5 Miss Barnett 

Class 6 Mr Walker  

Class 7 Mrs Lebbon  

Class 8 Miss Henderson  

 

 
After School Childcare  

 

We are currently looking into the possibility of 
providing after school childcare from 3:20-
5:30pm and need to see if this is something 

that the families at Eastfield would use.  
 

Can you please complete the form by clicking 
on the link below by the end of today (Friday 

4th April) to see if there is enough demand for 
the service, thanks  

https://forms.office.com/e/PF6KWVV4yw 
 

School breaks up for 
Easter at 1:45pm 

next Friday 11th April 
(No After School Clubs) 

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/
https://forms.office.com/e/PF6KWVV4yw

